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Five Rokeby students were selected to represent Newham in the 2022 London Youth Games, which 
took place at Mile End stadium earlier in the week.  A total of 33 London Boroughs participated with 240 
students competing in a range of track and field events.  Although we were the smallest and youngest 
team there, we came away with 2 gold and 2 silver medals - a really great achievement.   
 

Well done to Rayan, Salman, Ibrahim, Suhail and Alex; you really did both Rokeby and Newham proud!   

Thank you to the FCA (Financial Conduct Authority) for hosting a Year 7 visit to their offices in Stratford.  
The visit was organised as part of Rokeby’s Inspiring Futures programme, which aims to support stu-
dents with preparing for the future and the world of work.   

The FCA offices were really impressive!  The auditorium was spacious and full of seats.   
The FCA was very well organised because they had already made name labels 
for all of us, which we wore during the event.  We learnt about how not to act in 
a workplace and how to create a healthy environment.  After that, we learnt 

about budgeting, borrowing and saving money.  Josh (7Y) & Yusuf (7R) 

https://www.londonyouthgames.org/
https://www.fca.org.uk/


 

 

Can you crack Mr Fox’s Maths puzzle this week?  
Click here for the puzzle.  Take your answers to 
Mr Fox on Monday morning for an achievement 
point and prize! 

YEAR 9 ARTWORK 

For homework, Year 9 students were asked to draw a still 
life picture as part of the project ‘Every day life’.  Above is 
work submitted by Anmol (9O).   
 

Well done Anmol, you’re showing incredible talent! 

Anmol Kumar (9O) 

https://cdn.realsmart.co.uk/rokeby/uploads/2022/05/13085011/Maths-puzzle-wc-9th-May-22.pdf

